
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have been very pleased to see some photos of the work children have been doing the 
last couple of days so please keep sending them. We are going to be giving dojo points to 
children starting from today who show us some work as we think it might be a nice little 
incentive for them. Every couple of days we will share them on the class story on dojo as an 
opportunity for the children to see what others are doing and it might help motivate them too. 
If you do not want your child’s photo to be put on class story, please let us know. Thanks 
again for all the help you are giving the children with completing the work. Any issues do not 
hesitate to contact us. Here are the activities for today: 
 
Thursday 23rd April 
 
Phonics 
Today’s packs one and two will be put on the dojo page as a file. Write the word next to the 
picture. Children can use their ‘Phoneme Fingers’ to identify the sounds they need before 
writing the word. Extra challenge- write a sentence using this word. 
 
Maths- Subtraction 
Children can have a group of objects or toys such as building blocks. Take one away, ask 
what have I done? Can they write this in a number sentence? For example: 2-1=. Ask, how 
many do you have left now? Can you create different subtraction sentences and record this? 
Challenge- counting back to find the answer. If you take 3 away can you count back 3 from 
the first number. 
 
Reading 
Read a reading book 
 
Log on to EPIC Books https://www.getepic.com/ 
pcr2776 
 
Access phonics play blending games 
Username-march20  
Password- home 
 
Handwriting 
Write the tricky words “I” “to” and “go” and write your full name. 
 
Comprehension 



Look at the springtime picture and answer the two inference questions below. 

1. What season do you think it might be? Why? 
 

2. What are the differences between spring and winter? 
PE 
Watch “Just Dance Kids 2 Five Little Monkeys” on Youtube 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IxF0iayJR-s 
 
 

Please read this message to your child: 
 
Good morning children, 
 
We are so happy with all the hard work you have been doing so keep it up. You are 
making us feel so proud. We can see from the photos that you are having lots of fun 
and listening to the people at home and showing them how amazing you are so keep 
it up. If you have a look, you might see some picture of some of your friends work so 
please send us some of your work and we can show everybody. We will even give 
you a dojo if you do your best. Look out tomorrow and you might be able to see a 
video of Miss Howes and Mr. Carr reading a story. 
 
Have a lovely day, 
 
Mr. Carr and Miss Howes 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IxF0iayJR-s

